
Math Issues Meeting
October 17, 2003

10:00 am

Attendance: (Asnuntuck) Pat Hirschy, (Capital) Kathy Herron, (Gateway) Miguel Garcia
(Housatonic) Mark Leach, (Naugatuck) Elaine Dinto, (Norwalk) Joe Karnowski

A discussion began about the changes made to the Common Course Numbering Project.

Miguel will send an e-mail or letter to Phil inviting him to a meeting to answer his questions.

It was decided that we should draft a role for our committee in maintaining the Numbering 
Project. A discussion ensued about what our specific obligations might be. This will be a 
topic of discussion at the next meeting.

Pat brought up the difficulties we have been discussing concerning articulation. It seems 
that many of the articulation agreements are outdated and incorrect.

The committee decided that we should look at all articulations, detailing the agreements we 
currently have, send this to all academic deans, and then to all counseling deans.

The next meeting will take place at CCSU on November 21.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:15.

Submitted by Joe Karnowski
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